
Smith, Theresa L. 

 

CPC2016-268 
Attachment 2 

Letter 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

GL WONG [glwong@shaw.ca] 
Thursday, October 20, 2016 8:09 AM 
City Clerk 
Public hearing - LOC2016-0171 

 

Subject: L0C2016-0171, 50 Fullerton Road SE 

To Whom this may concern, 

On November 7, 2016, is the date which the public hearing is scheduled. 
Unfortunately, we will be out of town on that day. 

Since we are the applicant, We would like to attend the meeting in order to 
facilitate any questions or concerns and to speak on the land use amendment. 
We would like to kindly request to move this to the next available hearing 
date. 

Thank you, 

Glen Wong 
Laura Lundrigan 
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